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Due to a combination of higher-than-normal water demand and a mechanical issue at one 

of the city’s water plants, residents may be experiencing water discoloration in some 

areas of the city. Efforts are currently underway to make the necessary repairs to alleviate 

this problem as soon as possible. We ask residents to please conserve water at this time. 

We thank our citizens for their patience and understanding.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


